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St. Luke’s Episcopal Church 
Massachusetts Avenue 

At Grant Street 
Haworth, NJ 07641 

Reflections from the Rectory 
By The Rev. Dr. Joy A. Rose, TSSF 

Continued on Page 2 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
It’s a bright and noticeably cooler 
morning… one of those lovely 
early Fall days that has me – and 
I would guess you also –  
pondering exactly where we are 
in life and musing about what lies 
ahead.   Oh sure, there are plenty 
of activities coming up just 
around the corner… The Blessing 
of the Animals, beginning visita-
tions to those in assisted living by 
our ministry group, preparing for 
a Baptism, and making plans for a 
special All Saints Service,  an 
ecumenical Thanksgiving service, 
and yes, even for Christmas  
services.  The Book Club is up 
and running, Sunday School has 
started, Tuesday night Bible study 
has begun, and, although it had a 
shaky start, a service of healing 

has begun on Wednesday morn-
ings.  In seminary I remember be-
ing told that a priest always lives 
at least two months in the future.  
It’s true.  Things that happen ef-
fortlessly take lots of planning and  
preparation.   
 
But … for the moment, I’m sitting 
at my computer staring out the 
window, with my hands wrapped 
around my ever-present cup of 
coffee.  Some of the leaves have 
started to fall, one or two at a time.  
It’s quiet enough so that I can hear 
them hit the ground.  In watching 
leaf after leaf fall, I saw something 
I’ve not noticed before … the 
leaves that are more stiff, dried out 
or curled  up, fall down more 
straight and land with a crunch, 
while the leaves that are more 
open waft down gently and land 
more softly. 
 
I realize that this is a metaphor for 
the reality of our spiritual lives…  
Leaves fall.  We fall. There is fall-
ing in our lives, and this falling – 
though sometimes difficult and 
painful – is useful, even necessary, 
in our cycle of life.  It is an oppor-
tunity for grace, for realizing  
better ways to do things, for learn-
ing and growth.  Our falling (s) is 
sometimes caused by something 
specific, perhaps even by some-
thing we’ve done.  Other times 
there’s nothing we could – or even 
should – have done to prevent it. 

The Rev. Dr. Joy A. Rose  
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 

Leaves that have held on tightly to 
the end are drier, stiffer.  They 
may succeed in hanging on longer, 
but they are sure to fall more 
harshly in the end.  In the same 
way, we are often tempted to grasp 
onto things, onto people, onto  
traditions (“we’ve always done it 
this way” or “we’ve never done it 
this way”) for safety, security, and 
“for dear life.”  When we’re hold-
ing on tight, the grasping causes 
our spirits to draw inward and we 
become rigid. So when the falling 
happens – which it pretty much 
always does, sooner or later – the 
fall is harsher, and we may feel 
betrayed because we’ve tried  
so hard.  
 
Leaves that let go sooner, still 
somewhat fresh and open, float 
down more easily on the unseen 
air and land more gently.  They 

still fall, but the process isn’t as 
harsh, they don’t land so hard.  In 
the same way, we can – and often 
should – let go when the wind of 
change pushes at us.  When we 
are called to act, or do, or change 
something in a way that we have 
never done before.  It’s not 
easy…. but we do not need to 
fight the change.  The Spirit of 
God who is all around us is trust-
worthy and will bear us up even 
as we fall…easing, guiding, 
cushioning. 
 
 
We are entering the season of 
Fall.  The winds of change are 
whirling around us – socially, 
economically, politically, person-
ally, and in our faith lives.  God 
will sustain us through all of the 
changes.  “Fall” happens regular-
ly in the cycle of life. The im-
portant questions are not about 
the past – Whose fault is it?  
How could we have avoided it? 
Should we have done things dif-
ferently?  The important ques-
tions are about the future – 
Where are the possibilities?  How 
can we move into them?  What is 
God up to and how can we best 

 

live into His plans for each and 
every one of us?  How can we best 
live into His plans for St. Luke’s?  
  
It’s Fall.  It’s a time to let go and 
trust God.  It’s a time to see and 
believe in the good work God is 
doing for us and through us.  Let 
us be like those leaves that let go 
easily and are borne down gently.  
Let us rest trusting fully in God 
and being readied for renewal in 
His Spirit. 
 

Blessings,   

Mother Joy+ 

New Midweek Service  

Join us on Wednesdays for a  
midweek Healing Eucharist in the 
chapel, with individual prayers and 
anointing for anyone who wishes to 
attend. 
 
These services will begin at 11:30 
A.M. to be followed at 12:15 P.M. by 
an informal brown bag lunch and 
Bible study in the Parish Hall.  The 
service is open to anyone who would 
like prayers for healing or anointing  
(they do not have to be members of 
St. Luke's, so feel free to bring along a 
friend).  The Bible study and luncheon 
that follow are optional...but offer a 
nice way to share faith, fellowship and 
food for those who wish to stay.   
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4pm (except tues) 

be cleaned and priced (if you can) 

Please give us some of your tiime 
if you have not yet signed up. This  

tics and basement...also some gifts 

 

For all that has been. 
       For all that is. 
              For all that is yet to be. 
 

We give you thanks, O Lord! 
 

— Dag Hammarskjöld 

The Bishop’s Blog: Signs of  God’s Grace 

Bombs in Seaside and Elizabeth. 
Thank God no one was hurt. Dump-
ster bombs in Chelsea. Thank God 
no one was killed. These incidents 
are close to home, and some of the 
highly reactive political rhetoric only 
ramps up the fear – and a common 
response is to either seal oneself off 
in a silo or hide under a rock. 
 
And yet. 
 
There are other responses – and in 
the last week I have had the privilege 
of witnessing and hearing several of 
them. While in Detroit at our House 
of Bishops meeting, a group of us 
had a chance to go to Flint and hear 
from the mayor, state senate minority 
leader and the lead local pediatrician 
– in an Episcopal Church, talk about 
their solidarity and commitment in the 
wake of that city's devastating water 
crisis. 
 
The day before, the bishops were the 
inaugural audience of a four minute 
video by Presiding Bishop Michael 
Curry, who eloquently and powerfully 

describes the Jesus movement as 
" lov ing,  l iberat ing and l i fe -
giving." (Watch the Presiding  
Bishop's video here.) 
 
A bishops writing group put forth a 
short and compelling statement to 
the church that draws on the power 
and persuasion of the Gospel: "Let 
prophets tell the truth in love. Let 
reconcilers move boldly into places 
of division and disagreement. Let 
evangelists inspire us to tell the story 
of Jesus in new and compelling 
ways. Let leaders lead with courage 
and joy." (Full text, with videos in 
English and Spanish, available here.) 
Each of us has gifts that fall into one 
of those challenges. 
 
And then I was present at two 
"Listening Table" gatherings in the 
diocese (I was remotely connected to 
a third, which took place while I was 
in Detroit). Some 200 people from 56 
churches across the diocese came to 
listen to scripture, to each other – 
and to the Holy Spirit, all of which 
invited and inspired those who  

To hew out of  a mountain of  despair, a stone of  hope 
Posted by Mark Beckwith on September 21, 2016  

attended to continue the journey,  
following the guidance and mercy of 
the living Christ. 
 
In his “I have a dream speech” in 
1963, Martin Luther King, Jr. para-
phrased 2 Corinthians 4:8: "to hew 
out of a mountain of despair, a stone 
of hope." 
 
That is what I see. That is what  
I see others seeing and how they  
are responding with life-giving  
commitments. 
 
And oh sweet Jesus, does it help – 
and offer a way forward. 

Flint Mayor Karen Weaver, right, discusses 
the city’s water crisis during a Sept. 17 brief-
ing to the House of Bishops. Michigan Senate 
Minority Leader Jim Ananich (D-Flint), left, 
and Flint pediatrician Larry Reynolds, a mem-
ber of the Flint Water Advisory Task Force, 
also participated. MARK BECKWITH PHOTO 

file:///C:/Users/chris/Documents/Blio
http://episcopaldigitalnetwork.com/ens/2016/09/20/episcopal-bishops-issue-a-word-to-the-church-for-the-world/
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Celebrate St. Francis on October 2:  

THE BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS 

UPCOMING EVENTS · UPCOMING EVENTS · UPCOMING EVENTS  

A Baptism at St. Luke’s on 
October 9 

Dress down, bring your pets and  
invite your neighbors to do the same 
for a very special blessing  at St. 
Luke’s on Sunday, October 2. All 
creatures great and small, whether 
they are furry, finned, feathered, or 
scaled, are welcome to come with 
their human companions  to the 10:30 
service which honors the life and 
works of St. Francis.  No one will 
mind if pets add their voices to the 
service along with the  singing. 
 
Our new Priest in Charge, the Rev. 
Dr. Joy A. Rose, TSSF. a Franciscan 
herself, will officiate at the service and 
as “blesser” of the animals.    
 
For the safety of all the animals it is 
recommended that those pets that 
might be skittery or nervous in new 
surroundings come leashed or in 
some type of carrier. 
  
The service, which is one of the  
most popular of liturgies the  
year, offers special prayers in  

honor of St. Francis of Assisi and  
celebrates the beauty of the natural 
world, especially the gifts offered to 
us by our animal companions.   
 
At the offering, St. Luke’s will also 
gratefully accept donations of dry/
canned cat and dog food for donation 
to a local animal rescue organization. 
 
A special reception — with treats for 
pets and their people and a time for 
fellowship —  will take place in the 
Parish Hall after the service.   

St. Luke’s will neither be the begin-
ning nor ending point for this year’s 
CROP Walk. If YOU want to walk, on 
Oct. 16 starting at 1:30 P.M., contact 
Janet Beddoe at 201-894-1727. Or 
you may still donate to the cause.  
Learn more about this vital event 
here: 
 http://www.crophungerwalk.org/ 

On Sunday, October 9, our 10:30 A.M. 
service will open with the ancient rite of 
Baptism. In the waters of baptism we 
are lovingly adopted by God into God’s 
family, which we call the Church, and 
given God’s own life to share. We are  
reminded that nothing can separate us 
from God’s love in Christ.  
 
Please come out to witness and 
support the Kaller family — Paul, 
Louise, Debbie and Adina — as they 
present Rachel Maya for Baptism, 
and, on her behalf, commit  her to 
new life in Christ.   

There is one body and one Spirit; 
There is one hope in God’s call to us; 

One Lord, one Faith, one Baptism; 
One God and Father of all. 

 
— Book of Common Prayer 

http://www.crophungerwalk.org/
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UPCOMING EVENTS · UPCOMING EVENTS · UPCOMING EVENTS  

Join with members from the other  
District 9 Episcopal congregations in 
our area for an evening of music, art, 
wine, and fellowship. Hosted by St. 

Paul’s, the event is free to attend. 

DISTRICT 9  @ St. Paul’s Englewood 

Jazz, Art & Wine  
Saturday, October 15, 4 P.M.-7P.M. 

An open offering, art sale, and other 
opportunities will raise funds for the 
latest project of our sister congrega-
tions. St. Paul’s is located at  
113 Engle Street in Englewood. 

 

Support our monthly food drives for 
Center for Food Action in Englewood.  
 
The grocery cart is filled and blessed 
for the CFA food pantry on the second 
Sunday of the month and packs of 
healthy snacks, which are distributed 
discreetly to underprivileged school 
children, are assembled on the fourth 
Sunday of the month.  
 
It is a wonderful ministry and a huge 
help to our neighbors in need! 

Monthly Food Ingathering 
Sunday, October 9 

 

Snack Pack Assembly 
Sunday, October 23 

 BIBLE 
STUDY  
Karen Moylan 
leads Bible 
Study on the 
first and third 
Tuesday 
nights of the 
month.  
 
Next: Oct. 4 
and Oct 18  
at 7:30 P.M.  
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 

Crafts for Outreach 

Once again this year, St. Luke’s will 
participate in our Diocesan effort on 
behalf of Christmas at Sea, The  
Seamen’s Church Institute’s year-
round program to make life a little 
warmer for mariners who are miles 
from home, whether working “at sea” 
in international waters or those who 
are working on inland waterways 
here in the United States.  
 
We are invited to knit —or crochet— 
hats and scarves. 

To learn what types of garments are 
acceptable, what yarns to use and to 
download patterns, please visit The 
Seamen’s Church Institute website at 
http://seamenschurch.org/christmas-
at-sea.  
 
Our collection will be received  in mid-
January during our Diocesan Conven-
tion. Stay tuned for more news about 
this project. 

  

Making Hats & Scarves 

for The Seamen’s 

Church Institute 

St. Luke’s will again participate in the 
American Heart Association’s pro-
gram “Little Hats, Big Hearts.”  
Volunteers around the country are  
ce lebrat ing Amer ican  Heart 
Month by knitt ing red hats  
for all babies born in February at 
participating hospitals.   
 
The program helps raise awareness 
of heart disease, the number one 
killer of Americans, and congenital 

heart defects, the most common type 
of birth defect in the country. 
 
Patterns are available online. Hats 
may be created from any pattern as 
long as they are red.  
 
Our deadline for finished work is  
January 1, since Heidi Plinio, who is 
coordinating our involvement in the 
program, will need to  ship them to 
the intake center in Connecticut. 

Sign Up for Coffee Hour! 
We all love our coffee. Or tea. Or whatever beverage. The 
fellowship is great. So sign up in the Parish Hall to host. 
Don’t want to do it alone? Ask another parishioner to help! 

ECW Update: 

ANNUAL  

HOLIDAY FAIR 

Just a reminder to the congregation 
about our ANNUAL HOLIDAY FAIR 
on Saturday, November 19th:  
 
Next Sunday, October 9th, we will 
have a sign-up sheet for working at 
the different booths on Fair day. 
Please keep this day aside for our 
getting together. We have a fun time 
and all our neighbors enjoy coming to 
this event and purchasing things.  We 
think that our neighbors would miss us 
and the Fair if we didn't have it. 
 
Also, in the next months, when you 
are doing your fall housecleaning, 
keep the Fair in mind for donating 
new, used-but-in-good-condition 
items. If you don't think that it is in 
almost perfect shape, please do not 
donate it.  Also please – no stuffed 
toys, except new. We still need books 
because people love to read. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Linda Brescia, Jo Stephenson and 
Helen Shaw. 

ECW BAKE SALE 

After the Service 

Sunday, 

October 16 

Make your fave sweet 

& bring it to sell! 
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 Tri-Valley: Parish Fundraiser 

Have breakfast, lunch or dinner at 
Tri–Valley Restaurant on Monday 
and Wednesday an St. Luke’s will 
receive 10% of your bill. Tri-Valley is 
located on the corner of Knicker-
bocker Rd. and DeLong Ave. in 
Dumont. Be sure to tell the cashier 
that you are a member of St. Luke’s 
so we get credit for your visit! 

 

 
October 27 -  
@ Tri-Valley 
at 7:30 PM 
 
The 
Nightingale- 
Kristin Hannah 
Also available 
on audio  
 

In love we find out who we want to 

be. In war we find out who we are. 

FRANCE, 1939 

In the quiet village of Carriveau,  
Vianne Mauriac says goodbye to her 
husband, Antoine, as he heads for 
the Front. She doesn't believe that 
the Nazis will invade France … but 
invade they do, in droves of march-
ing soldiers, in caravans of trucks 
and tanks, in planes that fill the skies 
and drop bombs upon the innocent. 
When a German captain requisitions 
Vianne's home, she and her daugh-
ter must live with the enemy or lose 
everything. Without food or money or 
hope, as danger escalates all around 
them, she is forced to make one im-
possible choice after another to keep 

her family alive. 

Vianne's sister, Isabelle, is a rebel-
lious 18-year-old girl, searching for 
purpose with all the reckless passion 
of youth. While thousands of Parisi-
ans march into the unknown terrors 
of war, she meets Gäetan, a partisan 
who believes the French can fight the 
Nazis from within France, and she 
falls in love as only the young can … 
completely. But when he betrays her, 
Isabelle joins the Resistance and 
never looks back, risking her life time 

and again to save others. 

With courage, grace and powerful 
insight, bestselling author Kristin 
Hannah captures the epic panorama 
of WWII and illuminates an intimate 
part of history seldom seen: the  
women's war.  
 
NO NOVEMBER MEETING  
 
December 1 -  
@ Cousins Pizza in Norwood at 
7:00 PM 
 
 
Lamb:  The Gospel  
According to Biff, 
Christ’s  
Childhood Pal-  
Christopher Moore 

Between the Lines Book Club 

Starting in 2017, the Book Club will meet the last Wednesday of the month @ 
7:30 P.M. Join us for dinner or dessert & coffee — and whether you have read 
the book or not! Check out the schedule through the end of this year below. 

Vestry Meeting  
7:30 P.M., Oct.  11 

3rd Sunday of the month at 6:00 
P.M.  Fun and games and fabulous 
potluck food. Join us! Next: Oct. 16 

Parish Fun Night 

Sat., Oct. 8 

10 A.M.-Noon 
If you like to sing, come out and 
check us out during our once-a-
month long-session rehearsals  on 
the second Saturday of the month. 
We warm up before Sunday  
services beginning at 9:30 A.M. 

Choir Rehearsal  

 

The LORD shall preserve 
your going out  
and your coming in 
From this time forth, 
and even forevermore. 
 

— Psalm 121 
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October Birthdays &  

Anniversaries 

To add names to our prayer list, 
please call: Sue Gonci., 201-220-3090 
OR  
Email the Church office at  
Office@StLukesHaworth.org 
You may also write names in the book 
on the Chapel Altar. Loved ones are 
remembered in prayer during the mid-
week service of Healing and Eucharist 
on Wednesdays at 11:30 A.M. 

If you don’t see your special day in  
our monthly listings, please e-mail  
the editors and we’ll gladly add it! 

  2     Deb & Jim Riede 

23     Erin Plunkett 

Parish Prayer List 

Please keep in your thoughts 
and prayers these members  
of our parish and  
extended family:  
 
Shannan Coleman, Lou Fifer, The  
Gonci family, Michael, The Klie family, 
Rachel Lynch, Roxanne Gabriel, Carol 
Finstad, Edythe Davis,  Cathy  
O’Donnell, Sheri and Tyler, Scott  
Lewis, Maryellen Pais, Anne Betterley, 
Kenneth Calderon,  Debbie Booth, 
Shirley Price, Edo Barzelatto, Gloria 
Jonassen, The Plinio family, Sue  
Pastore, Eleanor Abrahamsen, Linda 
Stephenson, Patricia Stephenson,  
Eleanor Belisle-Holden, Lisa, Jose  
Delgado, Elizabeth Sicari, Ralph, Lisa 
& Doug, Rosemarie; Cheryl; Coby, 
Hank, Alycia & Julia, Leroy, the  
Nobleman Family, Bill & Grace Repp, 
Michael Kelley, Sheila Seigman, Suki 
Jantzen, The Abouzeid Family,  
Stephanie Cash, The Family of Phyllis 

Pitruzzello 

 

LOOKING AHEAD · LOOKING AHEAD  

Christmas Pageant 

O.K. so what’s up with THIS? A  
turkey on the pulpit? LOL Mother 
Joy is surely having fun — she 
made the turkey herself, complete 
with Pilgrim hat and shoes!  
 
The idea is, it’s a FOODraiser. Pluck 
a feather, give a food gift so that we 
can collect enough nonperishables 
by Nov. 13, our normal ingather-
ing Sunday, for CFA to put baskets  
together so families in need may 
enjoy a real meal for Thanksgiving.  
 
More to come… See Page 9 

Pluck the Turkey 

This year, in a departure from past 
tradition, we will have our Annual  
Sunday School Christmas Pageant on 
Christmas Eve as the opening of our 
5:30 P.M. Eucharist service .  
 
We hope all the little shepherds and  
angels and other participants will be 
able to come out for this beloved 
event. Older children are invited to be 
readers for each tableau.   
 
We will also look to open the oppor-
tunity to “star” in the pageant beyond 
the members of the parish to those in 
the neighborhood. More to come. 
 
Yup, it’s an experiment. We are daring 
to take the Gospel message beyond 
our walls... 
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LATE-BREAKING NEWS              LATE-BREAKING NEWS 

We will be distributing our donations for Thanksgiving through the Center for Food Action, who hope to 
distribute 3000 meals. The following is their list of most needed items:  

 supermarket gift cards 

 12-15 lbs frozen turkey  
(keep separate) 

 canned yams 

 canned cranberry sauce 

 canned gravy 

  canned fruit 

 canned vegetables 

 
 

Please note that a copy of this list is posted on the Outreach board in the Parish Hall. 

 hearty soup 

 stuffing, rice 

 bag of carrots 

 bag of potatoes 

 bag of apples 

 bag of onions 

 baking mix 

More Information About Our Pluck the Turkey FOODraiser 

 nuts 

 trail mix 

 raisins 

 Coffee 

 tea  

 sugar. 
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LATE-BREAKING NEWS              LATE-BREAKING NEWS 

 We Did St. Francis Proud with The Blessing of the Animals! 

 

… We were delighted to see Fr. Paul Gulya return to 
worship with us, especially since he is an avid animal 
advocate/rescue volunteer with the animal welfare or-
ganization he supports. He’ll be driving to Georgia next 
week as part of a caravan to rescue adoptable animals 
from the rural county shelters that by law cannot keep 
them more than five days before they are euthanized. 
We were thrilled to offer our pet supplies collection to 
him and we ask, if you did not contribute and would still 
like to do so,  to visit  www.AnimalAidUSA.org. 

 
From Janet’s granddaughter’s 
cat to Celia’s dog to a full array 
of beautiful pets (and their 
equally beautiful people!), we 
had a great turnout and spirit 
for our celebration of the life of 
St. Francis and the wonder of 
the natural world in which we 
live.  
 
We also mustered an ingather-
ing of pet supplies for a local 
animal welfare organization — 
which turned out to be a differ-
ent one than we originally 
thought we would support... 

http://animalaidusa.org/


◄ September October  2016 November ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
      1  

 5-7:30AM  
JD Church  
7 PM AA –  
Open Meeting  

 

2  St. Francis  
Observance 

 
10:30 Blessing of 
the Animals & Holy 
Eucharist 
1-5 Jesus Dream 
Church 

3  
 
 10 AM – AA 
Women’s Mtg  

 

4 5-7:30AM  
Jesus Dream  
Church  
NO 
Mother Joy @  
Church Office  
7:30 PM 
Bible Study  

5  
 
 4-8 PM  
Mother Joy @  
Rectory Office  

 

6  
 5-7:30AM  
Jesus Dream  
Church  
NO   
9 AM-1 PM 
Mother Joy @  
Church Office 

 

7  
5-7:30AM Jesus 
Dream Church  
 
 
7-10 PM Jesus 
Dream Church  
 

8  
5-7:30AM  
JD Church  
7 PM AA –  
Open 
Meeting 

9  Pentecost 21 
9:30 - Choir 
10:30 Rachel 
Kaller Baptism & 
Holy Eucharist, 
CFA Food Drive, 
Coffee Hour & 
Sunday School 
1-5 Jesus Dream 
Church 
 

10 Columbus Day 
 
10 AM – AA 
Women’s Mtg 

11  5-7:30AM  
Jesus Dream  
Church  
9 AM-1 PM  
Mother Joy @  
Church Office  
  

 

12  
 
4-8 PM  
Mother Joy @  
Rectory Office 

13  
5-7:30AM  
Jesus Dream  
Church  
  
9 AM-1 PM  
Mother Joy @  
Church Office  
 

14  
5-7:30AM Jesus 
Dream Church  
 
 
7-10 PM Jesus 
Dream Church  
 

15  
5-7:30AM  
JD Church  
7 PM AA –  
Open 
Meeting 

16 Pentecost 22 
9:30 - Choir 
10:30 Holy 
Eucharist, Coffee 
Hour & Sunday 
School 
Noon – ECW Bake 
Sale 
1-5 Jesus Dream 
Church 
 

17  
 
10 AM – AA 
Women’s Mtg 

18 St. Luke’S Day 
5-7:30AM  
JDC  
9 AM-1 PM  
Mother Joy @  
Church Office  
6-Compline & 
Eucharist, 
Soup & 7:30 
Bible Study 
 

19  
 
4-8 PM  
Mother Joy @  
Rectory Office 

20  
5-7:30AM  
Jesus Dream  
Church  
  
9 AM-1 PM 
Mother Joy @  
Church Office  
 

21  
5-7:30AM Jesus 
Dream Church  
 
 
7-10 PM Jesus 
Dream Church  
 

22  
5-7:30AM  
JD Church  
7 PM AA –  
Open 
Meeting 

23 Pentecost 23 
9:30 - Choir 
10:30 Holy 
Eucharist, Coffee 
Hour & Sunday 
School; Noon – 
Snack Packs 
1-5 Jesus Dream 
Church 
6 PM – Parish Fun 
Night 
 

24  
 
10 AM – AA 
Women’s Mtg 

25 5-7:30AM  
Jesus Dream  
Church  
 
NO 
Mother Joy @  
Church Office  
  
 

26  
 
 
NO 
Mother Joy @  
Rectory Office 

27 5-7:30AM  
JD Church  
  
9 AM-1 PM  
Mother Joy@ 
Church Offc  
 
7:30  PM  
Book Club @  
Tri Valley 

28  
5-7:30AM Jesus 
Dream Church  
 
 
7-10 PM Jesus 
Dream Church  
 

29  
5-7:30AM  
JD Church  
7 PM AA –  
Open 
Meeting 

30 Pentecost 24 
9:30 - Choir 
10:30 Holy 
Eucharist, Coffee 
Hour & Sunday 
School 
 

31 Halloween 
10 AM – AA 
Women’s Mtg 

Notes: SAVE THE DATES: ALL SAINTS OBSERVANCE – 
November 6th * ANNUAL HOLIDAY FAIR – November 19th   

http://www.wincalendar.com/September-Calendar/September-2016-Calendar.html
http://www.wincalendar.com/November-Calendar/November-2016-Calendar.html
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Massachusetts Avenue at Grant Street 

Haworth, NJ 07641 

Tel: 201-384-0706 

E-mail: Office@StLukesHaworth.org 

Rooted in Faith 

Growing in Love   

www.stlukeshaworth.org 

Like us on Facebook! 

We offer a service of Holy 

Eucharist on Sundays at  

10:30 A.M.   

Fellowship & Coffee & Sunday 

School Follow 

Child Care Available 

 

Healing & Eucharist  on 

Wednesdays at  

11:30 A.M. * Bagged Lunch & 

Bible Study at 12:15 P.M. 

 

Church Office  

201-384-0706 

Office@StLukesHaworth.org 

Like us on Facebook 

www.facebook.com/ 

StLukesEpiscopalHaworth 

Please  

call or message  

with your need. 

 

facebook.com/StlukesEpiscopalHaworth 

St. Luke’s Episcopal Church  

Blending Traditions 

Bridging Communities 

Check It Out!  

 
Snack Pack Assembly for  

Center for Food Action 

 
Many Hands Make Light Work! — 

See inside, P. 5! 
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